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Union Gas Limited 
 

 
April 8, 2011 
 
 
Sent via email: 
 
 
Mr. C.H. Jackson 
GAPLO-UNION (LRP) 
Steering Committee Member  
22231 Wonderland Road North 
P.O.Box 612 
Ilderton, Ontario  N0M 2A0 
 
Dear Mr. Jackson: 
 
 
RE:Union Gas Limited (“Union”) Leave to Construct-London Reinforcement Project               
Wonderland Road-Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) File Number EB-2010-0381 
 
 
Thank you for your letter of April 7, 2011 addressed to Ms. Patrick. 
 
On April 1, 2011 you would have received Union’s response to OEB Staff Interrogatories. 
Union’s position on the location of the proposed pipeline is described in Union’s response to 
Interrogatory Number 3. 
 
Trust that this provides you with the information needed by your Committee. If you require 
additional information please contact the undersigned. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Union Gas Limited 

 
 
Merv Weishar  SR/WA, Senior Lands Agent 
Email: mweishar@uniongas.com 
1-800-571-8446 ext2644  
Fax: 519-436-5353 
 
 
 
Email:  
GAPLO-UNION (LRP) c/o C.H. Jackson    h.n.jackson@sympatico.ca   
Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary, Ontario Energy Board   
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